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Dear Neighbor, 
  
Happy New Year! I hope you and your family had a 
wonderful, healthy holiday season with family, friends, 
and new cherished memories. 
  
As we begin 2024, I could not be more excited to have 
been appointed to serve our community in the Ohio 
House of Representatives. This year is filled with 
opportunities to work together and deliver results for 
the People of Ohio, putting people first. 
  
As your voice in the state legislature, I promise to work 
hard for you and your family every single day. I am 
excited to share more updates on legislation, committee 
work, and more in the months to come. 
  
With a new year, I am more optimistic than ever about 
the future of our state. Ohioans have faced great 
challenges in the last few years and 2024 will be no 
different. But, I am confident that we can put people 
first to create better lives and brighter futures for 
everyone in this state-no matter who you are. 
  
I am proud to be your state representative. I want to 
hear from you! My office is happy and ready to help you 
with any state related issue or just to listen to your 
thoughts about state government. Always remember,     
I work for you. I hope you’ll reach out. Please do not 
hesitate to contact my office with any questions, 
comments or concerns. 
  
Sincerely, 

  
 
 
 

Beryl Brown Piccolantonio 
State Representative 
Ohio House District 4  

If you would like to unsubscribe, please email rep04@ohiohouse.gov 

Committee Assignments 

Gahanna Area Chamber of Commerce Annual Meeting 

Taking the Oath of Office and listening to testimony during the Primary and Secondary  

Education Committee 

Recent Events 

I have begun to receive committee 

assignments.  

I have been named the Ranking 
Member of the House Pensions 
Committee and will also be a 
member of the Primary and 
Secondary Education Committee, 
Commerce and Labor Committee, 
and the Ohio Retirement Study 
Council. 

Happy International Day of 

Education!  

Let's celebrate the power of learning 
to transform lives and shape a 
brighter future for all Ohioans. 
Today, we honor educators, 
advocates, and learners worldwide. 
Education is the key to progress and 
empowerment!  

Kid Inventor Day at the Ohio Statehouse: Congratulations to Jane Schmitt of Westerville, who 

presented her project Electric Vehicle Power Booster and to Isabelle Buell of Gahanna, who 

presented her project Comfort Critter! 

Open Office Hours  

You are invited to Open Office Hours on Monday, February 5, 4:00 p.m.-5:30 p.m. at the 

Gahanna Library Meeting Room 3. I will announce additional Office Hours in my next 

newsletter. Please contact my office if you would prefer to schedule a private meeting  


